TO:

Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education-National Capital Region a

DIVISION OF CITY SCHOOLS DQ E‘D ]
QUEZON CITY ' 1_\!1:"1\11.‘1' MLN TE EOUCATION

Nueva Ecija St. Bago Bantay, Quezon City, Metro Manila

August 22, 2012

i

CORRIGENDUM TO UNNUMBERED MEMO DATED JULY 9, 2012
RE: SEMINAR-WORKSHOP ON C.Y. 2012 SEMI-ANNUAL REPORTS

&
Secondary School Principals with FS
Senior Bookkeepers/Bookkeepers
Cashier/Disbursing Officers
Supply Officers

1. For the information and guidance of all concerned, the Quezon City Financial Staff
Association (QCFSA) seminar-workshop as per Unnumbered Memorandum dated July 9,
2012 scheduled at Boso Boso Highlands Resort and Convention Center Sitio Cabading Brgy.
San Jose, Antipolo City on August 8-10. 2012 is moved to September 12-14. 2012

. 2. Immediate dissemination and strict compliance of this Memorandum is desired.

“~

S

CORAZON C. RUBIO, CESO IV
Schools Division Superintendent






